
 

 

8th November 2018 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Year 3 Lantern Making Workshop & Parade 
 

We have a member of staff from We Are Adventurers coming into school later this month to lead a 

series of lantern-making workshops with Year 3. The dates and times of the workshops are as follows: 

 

3KB- Friday 16th November 9:30am-11:30am 

3EW- Friday 16th November 1:15pm-3:15pm 

3CM- Friday 23rd November 1:15pm-3:15pm 

 

The reason we will be making the lanterns is because we have been invited to take part in the Beech 

Road Lantern Community Parade on Thursday 29th November.  

 

Now in its fourth year, the parade sees hundreds of families from across schools in Chorlton come 

together to celebrate the festive season. The children will make their lanterns in school and bring them 

to Beech Road Park before parading down Beech Road to Chorlton Green so that Father Christmas can 

switch on the lights on the tree and they can join in carols led by Glor, Loretto High and Little Belters. 

 

On the evening of the parade children will meet in the park at 5.30pm and the event will last until about 

7:00pm. As in previous years, the care of the children at the parade remains the responsibility of the 

parent. School staff will be present at the event but not in a supervisory role. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Leanne Eldridge, Joe Welsh, Kathryn Whalley Ben Halima & Marleena Cronvall 

Year 3 Teachers 


